
PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town of Aurora Planning Board will hold a public 

informational hearing on Wednesday, December 2, 2015 at 7:00 p.m., in the Town Hall 

Auditorium, 300 Gleed Avenue, East Aurora, New York, at which time all parties and interested 

citizens shall have the opportunity to be heard on the sketch plan for the proposed Aurora Mills 

Cluster Subdivision.  The sketch plan is available for review at the office of the Town Clerk 

during regular business hours. 

 

 

 

 


